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Hi Grace. My name is Stephanie Martin and I am the recipient of this year's Harshman 

Foundation Award. I'm currently in my second year of the Masters of Science Family Relations 

and Human Development program, and my focus for my thesis is on young caregivers.  

I'm specifically learning about how youth who are assuming primary caregiving roles are 

managing during this time of COVID-19. I cannot begin to tell you how grateful I am for your 

generous donation. I couldn't believe it when I got the congratulatory email and because of this 

generous donation the rest of my program is actually taken care of.  

So my dream of becoming a PhD graduate feels that much more attainable because of your 

donation. I hope you are staying safe during this time, and I thank you from the bottom of my 

heart. 

 


